
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents- Informational Meeting – Wednesday, August 16th 6:30 pm in  

        the Auditorium 
                                                            
 
Student Orientation -Thursday, August 17th from 10:30 am to 1:00 pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
 

You are invited to come to the high school to pick up your schedule, 
bus and locker information.  This is a great time to walk around the 
school to find your classrooms, practice opening your locker, and 
sampling our cafeteria cuisine (It’s free for all new 7th grade students.  
Lunches for parents and additional family members can be purchased).  
This should only take approximately 15-20 minutes.   
 
I look forward to meeting you and hope that you can attend! 

Mrs. Deanna Othites, Junior High School Counselor 


